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Dear IPC,

I wish to comment on the expiration of KEPCO'S  Gateway  Certificate for the proposed Bylong coal mine.
The sound reasons for the  issue of a  Gateway Certificate  are even more important than when the Cetificate
 was originally issued. 
Climate change has continued it's development, the drought  affecting NSW has worsened and  anti coal
 sentiment has increased.
The proposal to mine in this area has always been outrageous, the guaranteed permanent damage to the
 irreplaceable soils in the 
Bylong Valley cannot be allowed.

KEPCO must at least be required to seek a new Gateway Certificate.

DEREK FINTER

M. 




